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TO:  ALL CHEVROLET DEALERS

The St. Louis Assembly Plant is now shipping Corvette Convertible Models with a new improved
type spray-on polyurethane protective shipping cover.  As this material cures, it forms a
translucent thin plastic film over the fabric top covering to afford the necessary protection.

As this material may tend to adhere to the thread stitching along the edges of the top cover, a
solution of soap and water is applied along the stitched edges of the top before the polyurethane is
sprayed on.

When removing the protective covering, it is recommended that the film first be broken across the
rear roof bow for the entire width of the top.  The material should be lifted at this location and
removal in relatively large sections may be accomplished by pulling lightly on the film, aiding the
removal by sliding one hand, palm down, under the film to separate it from the top cover.

Removal of that portion of the film between the rear roof bow and the vinyl rear window is
accomplished in the same manner, working downward from the roof bow.  The same applies to
the sections between the vinyl rear glass and rear quarter glass which is accomplished by working
from the top, downward, to the chrome moulding.

Should any particles of the material adhere to the stitching along the edges of the top, these may
be removed by lightly scrubbing with a hand scrub brush and a mild soap solution.

It is entirely possible that this new type shipping protection may be used on Corvair Convertible
Models in the near future.  Removal procedures will remain the same.

General Motors bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, not a "do-it-yourselfer".
They are written to inform those technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to
provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle. Properly trained
technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions and know-how to do a job properly and
safely. If a condition is described, do not assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that
your vehicle will have that condition. See a General Motors dealer servicing your brand of General

https://www.corvetteactioncenter.com/tech/knowledgebase/category.php?id=49


Motors vehicle for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the information.

 © Copyright General Motors Corporation. All Rights Reserved

Online URL: https://www.corvetteactioncenter.com/tech/knowledgebase/article.php?id=800

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://www.corvetteactioncenter.com/tech/knowledgebase/article.php?id=800
http://www.tcpdf.org

